
Lanchester E.P. (Cont.) Primary School 

A Caring Community Where All Can Flourish 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am sure you are finding it hard to believe that your child is nearly half way through their final term in Primary 
School. Whilst next week will be hard work for everyone, following that, we have a number of special events 
planned, as usual, for the Year 6 children. This year, we thought it might be more beneficial for you to have one 
letter outlining all the events with the dates well in advance and with one payment involved. 

Please find the details below of all the important dates and events in which your child will be involved this term. 
Please make a careful note of them all in your diary, especially the leavers’ events during the last week of term. 

Leavers’ Hoodies – these will be designed by the children. Cost £20 
 

Friday 18th May – Post SATs Celebratory Lunch at Deano’s.  Cost £6.95 
 

Wednesday 23rd May 2018 - Trip to The Forbidden Corner, North Yorkshire. Cost £20 
 

Tuesday 12th June at 10.30 am - Leavers’ Service at Durham Cathedral. Cost £6 
 

Tuesday 17th July at 7.30 pm - Sleep Over in School Hall with Chinese Takeaway. Cost £5 
 

Thursday 19th July at 1.30 pm - Leavers’ Service in All Saints Church. 
 

Friday 20th July at 10 a.m. Leavers’ Assembly in School. 
 

(Leavers’ Communion Service in All Saints Church for Yr 5&6 either Monday 19th or Wednesday 21st at 6pm) 
(Date to be Confirmed) 

 
The total cost to parents for all of these activities, including their leavers’ hoody is £45. If your child does not wish 
to order a leavers’ hoody, the cost is £25. Whilst we realise that this is a lot of money to find, we thought it would 
be easier for you to have one amount to pay, rather than continually having to find money for all the different 
events. As you can see, school will also be contributing to these events. We ask that all money is paid just after the 
May half term holiday – Monday 4th June 2018. This enables us to order the hoodies in good time so that the 
children can wear them towards the end of the term. If you have any questions at all about any of these events, 
please just ask. 
 
Best Wishes, 

Mrs Jane Davis 
Head Teacher 

Year 6 Leavers’ Events 

Name of Child:_____________________________________________ 

My child would/would not like to order a leavers’ hoody. 

(Please tick appropriate box) 
I enclose £25 to cover the cost of the leavers’ events.  
 
I enclose £45 to cover the cost of the leavers’ events and the leavers’ hoody.  

I will pay £25/£45 (please delete as applicable) via ParentPay (this option will be available from Monday) 

Signed (Parent/Guardian):        

 

 

 


